
               

         PO Box 525 Paw Paw, WV 25434 

 

          December 7, 2024 

Dear Lot Owner, 

The dues will remain at $200.00 for 2025. The annual meeting was held on September 21, 2024, 

there were not enough owners present for a quorum for the meeting. A general discussion was 

held by the owners that were present. No changes could be made. 

A late fee of $5.00 per lot owned will be assessed for all payments received after January 31st. 

Payments received after March 1, 2025, will begin to accrue retroactive interest at the rate of 

10% per year. Interest per month will be $1.67 for each month that payment is late in the fiscal 

year 2025. 

Make checks payable to:  EMPOA   

Mail payments to: EMPOA, PO BOX 525, PAW PAW, WV 25434 

If you have any questions, please contact Debbie Turner at tomturner.wv@gmail.com. 

 

                         2025 EMPOA DUES 

   RETURN THIS PORTION WITH YOUR PAYMENT 

 

NAME: _____________________________  LOT/LOTS #______________________ 

 

AMOUNT REMITTED__________________   CHECK#________________ 

 

ADDRESS CHANGE:  

       EMAIL ADDRESS: ____________________ 

_______________________ 

        PHONE NUMBER: ___________________  

_______________________   

 

 

 

mailto:tomturner.wv@gmail.com


 


